
From: Peter Barr
Sent: 24/02/2025 3:17:19 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox

Subject: Re: Application Number: DA2025/0132 - McDonalds Roseberry St
Balgowlah

Hello at NB council,
 
We are strongly opposed to this DA as it will be a negative for the area. The traffic report is
deficient. The ongoing health shows fast food continue to be the leading caused of child
obesity and ill-health. The garbage created in nearby streets will need council attention and
the rise in anti-social behaviour will require additional policing.
Please refuse this ill-conceived DA
 
Kind regards, Peter & Jeanne
Peter & Jeanne Barr
41 Alexander St
Manly NSW 2095
NBC Rate Ref #:4563178
M: 
 




